
 
 
AMA Charter #3470 
April 2018 Newsletter 
RC Club Information 
President: Chris Roberts 
Vice President: Ted Flemming 
Secretary: Kim Wyckoff 
Treasurer: Tom Withem 
Safety Officer: Butch Clark 
Field Marshall: Bob Wyckoff 
Intro Pilots: Chris Roberts, Seth Nagy, Vic Welland, Tom Schultz, David Hames 
Communications: Dave Groom 
Contest Chairman: Vic Welland, Don Bourdon, Terry Gilliand 
Activity Coordinator: Terry Gilliland 
Meeting Activity Coordinator: Open 
Web: Chris Roberts 
Typical Meeting Agenda 
·         Welcome 
·         Approve Agenda 
·         New member applications 
·         Reports 
o   Field Officer 
o   Safety Officer 
o   Intro Pilots report 
o   Treasurer’s report 
·         Old Business 
·         New Business 
·         Auction / Show & Tell 
·         Q & A 
  



April 2018’s Meeting Minutes 
Called to order at 7:01 PM. Welcomed everyone. 
TREASURER REPORT - $1469.18 this balance is after purchase of the tractor ($978) and 
supplies for the workday from Lowe’s ($163.47). We have received a $100 credit from Wayne 
Gravley for our old tractor. We have  21 paid members at this time. 
FIELD REPORT – Looking good per Bob. We will begin fertilizing the field in May and this will 
continue until September. 
SAFETY REPORT – Everything is A-Okay per Butch. 
INTRO PILOTS –No intro pilots. 
New members – We have no new members. 
OLD BUSINESS – Club and AMA dues are now due. 
OLD BUSINESS – Thank you  everyone for the work that was done on our workday. We built 
the new floor for the shed and moved it. Everything went very smoothly. The carport was 
tightened up. 
OLD BUSINESS – Vic had mentioned there was a noise level rule that had to be added to the 
website and Chris took care of this. 
NEW BUSINESS – Speed Rally – Lee is all set to come and he has spoken to his group about 
it. Chris is sending out info to clubs within a 75 mile radius. Dave has this in the newspaper. The 
outhouse needs to be serviced before the event. Chris and Ellen are donating the food. All 
monies raised from the event (food, landing fees and 50/50 draw) is to go to Caldwell County 
DARE program. Wayne has brought everything he has for the event. We will have three planes 
to use as trainers. 
NEW BUSINESS – The AMA safety rules will be covered by Vic at the next meeting. 
NEW BUSINESS – All of the scrap metal at the field can be sold and we just need a truck to 
haul it off. Everything that is metal that we are not using will go. Chris and Seth will take care of 
this. 
NEW BUSINESS – The old Lawn Boy that is in the shed it just taking up room. Bob has it and is 
trying to get it to run. He is going to see if we can possibly sell it. 
NEW BUSINESS – New pilot stations – Ted has donated all the PVC fittings for this. There was 
discussion on where the new pilot stations will be going and where the flight tables are being 
moved to for safety. Terry made a motion to approved all changes, this was seconded by Butch. 
Everyone was in favor and the motion carried. 
We adjourned at 7:32  PM 
  
NEXT MEETING INFO: 
May 13, 2018 at 7 PM 
CAM Airfield 
Lick Mountain 
  
  
UPCOMMING EVENTS 
Fun Soar –June 16th 
Fun Fly - September 22nd  w/ FPV Race/Quad Race/Trainer/Best Plane and Picnic 


